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Monday 2nd June 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Thursday 12th June 2014, the NSA is holding a sponsored event to celebrate the start of the Football 

World Cup. 

 

Children will compete in their classes to complete various football themed challenges. 

 

Children will be given a country to represent and they will be able to come to school dressed in sports 

clothing to represent that country. 

 

Attached with this letter is a sponsor form for this event. We would be grateful if you could encourage 

family and friends to support your child. 

 

Further information regarding specific challenges and your child’s allocated country will follow shortly. 

 

All money raised from this event will be used to enhance learning across ALL year groups. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Annie Gill 

Chair of NSA 

 

 


